
 

 

Report from the FS Planning & Budget Committee (P&BC)  
FS Meeting on May 1, 2024 

 

A. As of April 30, 2024, P&BC has one proposal for a new Undergraduate Certificate in 
Healthcare Skills from the College of Arts and Sciences.  This will be reviewed with report 
to the FS Academic Program Committee during May.   

B. The P&BC has no other pending program proposals before the committee.   
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